
Tippie Young Alumni Board 

Application FAQ 

 
Who is eligible to serve on the board? 
 
Those eligible to serve on the Young Alumni Board (YAB) have graduated in the previous 5 years with a 
BBA from the Tippie College of Business. Eligible applicants will have graduated in Spring 2018 to Spring 
2023. 

 
What should I address in the cover letter? 
 
Your cover letter should give us an idea of what perspective and ideas you would bring to the board. We 
recommend covering: 

• Why you’re interested in joining the board 
• The viewpoint you bring to the YAB from your personal life and professional career 
• Any specific initiatives you'd like to implement during your time on the board. 

 
How many spots are available? 
 
The number of new members on the board varies every year. The YAB by laws require a minimum of 15 
and a maximum of 30 members. We will review all eligible applications and provide a recommendation 
within these parameters. 

 
When will we find out the decision about new members? 
 
Applicants should expect to hear a decision from the Young Alumni Board in June. 
 
What is the term limit on the board? 

 
Every new member will commit to three years on the board. Membership can be extended by two years 
to have a final and maximum tenure of five years. 

 
What's the time commitment of being a member of the YAB? 
 
Time commitment varies based on position within the board. YAB members are expected to attend the 
Fall and Spring meetings, virtual monthly committee meetings, and are encouraged to help with other 
initiatives provided by the Tippie College of Business like sitting on alumni panel in proprep seminars or 
volunteering with the YAB mentoring program.  
 
Will there be information sessions regarding the YAB? 
 
Yes, the YAB will be hosting information sessions on March 28th and April 6th. Please refer to YAB web 
page for more information as the dates draw closer. 


